Cars & Cigars

Special Olympics Fundraiser
Sunday, July 22nd, 2018 « 12-4pm

*Alternate rain date is 8/5/18

$20 Donation to Best In Show
Special Olympics for People's Choice &
Car Show Entries! | . Top Trophies

445 Robert Parker Coffin Rd  Long Grove, IL
847-883-9998

Car Show with People's Choice Awards,
Prizes, Silent Auction, Food, Music,
Cigar Specials & More

Sponsored by Kildeer Police Department and Neumann's Cigars & More
to benefit Special Olympics
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Kildeer Police Department

21911 Quentin Road
Kildeer, IL 60047

Phone 847-438-6644 ~ Fax 847-438-1531 A tbrigue Village in a Natural Setting

Special Olympic Illinois Car Show
July 22, 2018 — Downtown Long Grove —12:00 p.m to 4:00 p.m.

April 19,2018
Dear Community Leader:

Special Olympics Illinois provide year-round sports training and athletic competition in a variety of
Olympic-type sports for children and adults with physical or cognitive disabilities. Through a successful
experience in sports, these athletes gain confidence and build a more positive self-image that carries over
into the home, classroom, work place, and our community.

On Sunday, July 22, 2018 members of the Kildeer Police Department will co-sponsor a car show with
Neumann’s Cigars & More located in downtown Long Grove. We need your help by attending and/or
participating in the Special Olympic Car Show. There will be food and entertainment for all age groups.
We estimate that over 100 cars will be proudly displayed in the public parking lot behind Neumann’s
Cigars and More Store.

As an individual or business you can donate merchandise or provide funding to make this year’s
event a success. All proceeds from this year’s event will support the Law Enforcement Torch Run for

Special Olympics Illinois.

If you wish to participate in the 2018 Special Olympics Car Show by entering your car or by making a
donation, please contact Chief Steve Balinski at the Kildeer Police Department at (847) 438-6644 or e-mail
at sbalinski@kildeerpolice.com.

Thank you!

Respecttully,

S D

Steve S. Balins\lz-i’
Chief of Police




